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Comments: I oppose this  proposed mining project which would adversely affect the South Fork of the Salmon

river watershed.  The new roads through inventoried roadless areas and the 3000 plus acres of publicly owned

land that will be impacted for a 20 year mining project cannot be justified as beneficial.  The water demand and

river diversion necessary is too great.  Most importantly, the impact to the salmon and other fish that are

threatened under the Endangered Species Act is too great a risk, therefore approval of the Stibnite Gold Project

is not warranted.


